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The Republic of Korea Air Force Logistics Command (AFLC), with 
authority delegated by the Chief of Staff of ROKAF, signed the  
'Memorandum of Understanding on KT-1T Aircraft Technical 
Information Exchange' with the Republic of Turkey Air Force (TurAF) 
to share information on flight safety and to promote technical support 
for KT-1 (export version to Turkey : KT-1T). ROKAF received the 
signed MOU from TurAF on March 28th. A total of 40 KT-1Ts, which 
are being operated currently, were exported to TurAF from December 
2010 to February 2013. Upon signing this MOU, Turkey became a third 
member nation of Korean-Technical Coordination Group (K-TCG), 
followed by Indonesia (2009) and Peru (2014).  

K-TCG is an organization established by ROKAF in 2009 to promote exchange 
of technical information for Korean-made aircraft operated overseas. 

The conclusion of this MOU is expected to contribute significantly in enhancing the capability of follow-on logistic support, 
such as active sharing of technical information, aircraft life management, and quality assurance, in addition to exporting 
Korean-made aircraft overseas, and building competency of K-FX project. Colonel Gyu-Tae Kim, Chief of Korean-made Aircraft 
Sustainment Division of AFLC stated, "the conclusion of this MOU will facilitate in stably operating Korean-made aircraft and 
further strengthen the foundation for advancement of domestic aerospace industry." 


